
 

 
Sunday .  July 16 
  
  9:00 am           Sunday School  (All Ages in the Sanctuary) 
           Childcare 
                         Infant & Toddler  -  Laura Koehler 
 
              10:45 am          Worship Service  -  message by Elder Eric Bjorkfelt (1 Thessalonians 2:17-3:5)    

   Children’s Church 
     Childcare  
                   Infants   -  Leighah Ford 
                                      Toddlers  -  Laura Koehler & Darien Ruth 
 
              
         

Wednesday .  July 19 
 
           7:00 pm         Prayer Meeting  -  Bldg 400 
 
 
 
 

Thursday .  July 20 
 
                6:00 am          Global Missions Night  -  Chaplain Bill Connell  
  

Global Missions Night 
Missions Dinner  -  Thursday July 20th in the sanctuary.  Our guest speaker will be Bill Connell 
the Chaplain with the Waxhaw Police Department.  He is a Post Traumatic Stress Disorder Survi-
vor.  PTSD is his testimony.  Helping men and women heal is his mission.  The covered dish din-
ner starts at 6pm.  Please bring a dish or two to share. 
Ministry Contact:  Ray Meyer  704.248.8984 
Missions Offering  -  Please remember that only offerings designated for missions go to the support 
of our missionaries. 
 
First Ever WBC Cornhole Tournament  
This summer, for the first time ever, Waxhaw Bible Men’s Ministry will be hosting a church wide 
(yes that means men, women and children) cornhole tournament! It will be on July 23rd @ 5pm in 
the sanctuary.  It will be a single elimination competition using the Official ACA Cornhole rules.  
BBQ will be provided by our very own Joe Cato, and side dishes by our WBC family.  Signups for 
competitors and spectators will begin on July 2nd.  If you have a cornhole set you are willing to let 
the church borrow, or if you have any questions, contact Jeff Claassen.  
 
White Oak Ministry 
Join us July 30th at 2pm, as we worship with those at White Oak of Waxhaw (a nursing/
rehabilitation facility).  See Adam Johnson if you would like to help. 
 
Awana  -  Cubbies 
If you have a child who is 3 or 4 years old who would like to be in the Cubbies class of Awana this 
September, please let Robert Wildermuth know at wxwawana@gmail.com or let him know in per-
son. We have to limit the number of Cubbies we accept due to room space limitations. Here is 
how we prioritize who we can enroll: 
     1st priority: Cubbies who were in the program the previous year (2nd year cubbies.) 
     2nd priority: Cubbies who have a sibling already in the WBC program. 
     3rd priority: Cubbies who have parents who volunteer as full time leaders. 
     4th priority: Cubbies who attend Waxhaw Bible church. Registration opens July 9. 
     5th priority: Cubbies who attend other churches. Registration opens July 23. 
On July 23, we begin accepting general registration of clubbers. At that point, the 4th and 5th 
priorities go away and the enrollments will be based on who registered earlier. 
 
Annual WBC Craft Fair 
Has God given you the talent to create things?  Our annual Waxhaw Bible Craft Fair is returning 
on November 4th!   Registration forms are at the rear of the church, and all table fees go to our 
WBC Building Fund.  Men & women are invited to participate.  We'll have a children's table for 
the first three interested.  Deadline for receiving of registration forms and fees is October 28th. 
Ministry contacts: Karen McDougall (704.243.7279) and Karen Dubois (704.243.2633) 
 
Nutrition for the Elderly of Union Co. (formerly Meals on Wheels) 
As a ministry, Waxhaw Bible Church is responsible for drivers that deliver meals to homebound 
seniors in the Waxhaw area as part of Nutrition for the Elderly.  Meals are picked up from Mineral 
Spring United Methodist Church and delivered daily (Mon—Fri), prior to the lunch hour.  We 
currently have permanent drivers for each day of the week however there are times when we need 
substitutes.  If you would like to be a part of this ministry please see or call George Williams 

 
July 
                    23              First Annual Cornhole Tournament 
               24-28            Praise Camp 
                    28              Praise Camp Closing Program 
                    30              White Oak Ministry 
 
 
August 
                     5               Campfire Conversations  -  Claassen Home 
                     6         WBC Road Rally 
                   13               White  Oak Ministry 
                   17               Global Missions Night 

This Week at WBC Keeping You Informed 

Upcoming at WBC 



           Eric Bjorkfelt 
Lars Huttar 
Gary Jarstfer 

          Adam Johnson   
          Scott Strnad   
          Paul Yurksaitis 

 
 

Mike & Faith Axman Reach Beyond 
Keith & Heidi Barkman Wycliffe Bible Translators 
Jeff & Deanne Boesel Overseas Crusade International 
Stephen & Amber Clement Ethnos 360 
Brian & Becky Eastling Oak Hills 
Lars & Kathy Huttar 100 Fold  
Phil & Peggy Janofski Wycliffe Bible Translators 
Airton & Vera Moura Word of Life 
Dave & Anna Gay Newell Neighborhood Gospel Missions 
Matt & Erica Schmidt Ratio Christi 
Zac & Hope Stevens Positive Impact 
John & Beverly Swem Campus Crusade for Christ 

July 9, 2017          

Attendance Sunday School    66      Worship Service     195                

Offerings 
 Last  

Week 
  

Weekly Need 
Budget  

Year-to-date 
Total  

Year-to-Date 
 

General Fund  $3,147.94  $5,430.00   $151,735.00    $143,656.07  

  Last Week  Weekly Need Budget  Total  
Missions Fund   $660.00  $791.00 $20,798.00   $29,322.37  

  Last Week    Total  
Building Fund  $75.00           $55,484.18  

His divine power has granted to us all things that pertain to life and godliness, 
through the knowledge of him who called us to his own glory and excellence. 

2 Peter 1:3  (ESV) 

Elder & Deacon Board 

Supported Missionaries 

A Look at Our Faithfulness 

           Richard Dubois 
           Bill Foust 
           Paul Koehler 
           Mark Odiorne  
           Toby Ruth 
           Hank Scott 

             

 


